
 
 
 
9 COMMUNITIES DEPARTMENT - REGRADING OF POST (AN109-2004) 
 
At the request of the Head of Communities, the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) has 
reviewed the duties and responsibilities of the post of Co-ordinator in the Xplore Social Inclusion 
Partnership Project. 
 
As a consequence of this review, the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) recommends that, to 
reflect the level of the duties and responsibilities, the post of Co-ordinator should be regraded from 
PO5-8, £27,873 - £30,060, to PO7-10, £29,313 - £31,536. 
 
The cost of implementing these recommendations would be £162, inclusive of employer's costs, in the 
current financial year and £1,942 in a full financial year. These costs will be met from the department's 
Social Inclusion Partnership Fund administered by the Communities Department. 
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